
 

 
 

 

 

24 May 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Year 9 Foreign Language Choices 

 

Today your daughter has received a letter regarding her foreign language choices for next 

year (a copy is attached for your convenience).  Please discuss these options with your 

daughter and return the completed form to her Form Teacher by Friday 31st May 2019. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

 

Dr C Larmour 

Vice Principal  

 


